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Memorandum: Lord Mayor 
Deputy Lord Mayor 
Elected Members 

Response to Question Without Notice 

PARKING CONDITIONS
Meeting: City Planning Committee Meeting date: 17 August 2020 

Raised by: Deputy Lord Mayor Burnet 

Question: 

Can the Director advise on the possibility of having shared cars and creating shared 
car zones in medium density areas such as North Hobart? 

Response: 

This matter will be included in the scope of the proposed Hobart Parking Policy 2021 
to be commenced shortly.  Any outcomes of this project will be reported to the 
Council.   

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Neil Noye 
DIRECTOR CITY PLANNING 

Date: 15 September 2020 
File Reference: F20/92617; 13-1-10 


